
 

 

 
DG/LL 11.05.17 
 

Year 5 and 6 Author Visit 
 
Dear Year 5 and 6 Parents/Carers, 

 
We have been lucky enough to secure a visit by Peter Bunzl, 
author of the excellent “Cogheart”, on Monday 12th June 
2017. The Year 5 & 6 classes are currently enjoying this 
book as their class novel, and we are aware that some 
keen readers have already started the sequel 
“Moonlocket”. Mr Bunzl will be talking to the 
children about his work as an author and film 
maker and carrying out some book related 
activities with them. 

 
After the talk he will be signing copies of his books for the children. 
 
If your child would like a copy of either book for signing, they will be available on the 
day at a cost of £6.99 each. Please return the form below to indicate how many copies 
you require.  Alternatively, your child may bring their own copy from home.  
 
More information about the author can be found at http://www.peterbunzl.com  
 
We are also asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 per child towards the cost of 
the author’s talk. 
 
Regards 
David Green (Assistant Head) 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Year 5 & 6 Peter Bunzl Author Talk and Book Orders 

 
Please return to the School Office by Wednesday 24th May. 

 
Name: …………………………………………….. Class:……………………………….. 
 
I would like to buy _____ copy(ies) of Cogheart at £6.99 each 
I would like to buy _____ copy(ies) of Moonlocket at £6.99 each 
 
(please make cheques payable to Bransgore Primary School) 
 

 
I enclose £2.00 

 

Parent/Carer Signature …………………………… Date ……………………………. 

 

http://www.peterbunzl.com/

